
 

FACULTY SENATE REPORT TO STAFF SENATE  

MARCH, 2022 
 

The University of Louisville Faculty Senate met on March 1, 2022. The meeting was 
called to order by chairman David Schultz at 3:00 PM.  

We voted on two action items:  

• A second reading of the A&S Personnel Document, the changes to which largely 
dealt with tenure and promotion qualifications and faculty members’ rights in 
voting on tenure and promotion cases.  

• Approval of a new program: the MA in Applied Philosophy – Health Care Ethics. 
It’s designed for students and health care professionals who want to prepare for 
ethical leadership or consulting positions in medicine, nursing, social work, and 
other fields connected to health care.  

Other than the reports from the senate committees, there was no other business.  

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Timothy Roberts, 
Adjunct Faculty Senator 
Senior Lecturer I / Dual-Credit Instructor, Department of English 
 


